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High Ercall        
News 33 – 27.5.22 

It’s been a busy week—with lots of brilliant things 
going on! Here’s a selection of photos of our trips 

and learning from the week. 

A trip to Attingham, a 
visitor to make clay tiles 
to be displayed on the 

Wrekin and textile      
tapestries for Class 5—a 

busy week! 

Sculpting in Class 4 too! 

 

 

 

Role play in PSHE in 
Class 3 

Exploring fruit in C1 and plants in C2 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 6th June PD day—staff only in school 

Tuesday 7th June Children return after half term 

Thursday 9th June Whole class photos 

Monday / Tuesday 13th / 
14th June 

Year 5 Arthog Outreach—letters sent 
out 

w/b Monday 13th June Bikeability—Year 6 

Wednesday 15th June Class 3 trip to The Ironworks 

Thursday 23rd June Tri-Ercall Jubilee Sponsored Event—
FHEPs 

Monday 27th June Class 4 trip to Harper Adams 

Thursday 30th June Sports Days 

Monday 4th / Tuesday 5th 
July 

Year 6 transition to secondary 

New Reception in school 

All children—move up to new classes 

w/b Monday 11th July Careers Week in school 

Friday 15th July Year 6 Forest Festival: 5 -7pm 

Wednesday 20th July Leavers’ Assembly and picnic—
parents invited to both! 

Thursday 21st July LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,                        

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1: Teddy, Sophie, Thomas, Nellie 

 

   Class 2: Lottie, Oscar, Ella, Alisha, Charlie 

 

   Class 3:  Ava, Dylan, Harvey, Nate, Charlotte 

 

  Class 4: Aiden, Ben, Mirella, Holly, Tommy 

 

 Class 5: Jake, Harry B, Cecilia, Amelie 

Online Safety 

We have a new page on our website dedicated to online safety, and have re-
cently subscribed to a parent newsletter which we will send out after half term. 
Online safety is such an important part of our curriculum and our role in safe-
guarding. With this letter is a parent poster about cross platform sharing—and 
how inappropriate content can appear in innocent videos and images on vari-

ous platforms.  

http://www.highercallprimary.co.uk/school-information/online-safety 

You can report inappropriate content as a parent, and a 
child through CEOP. 

Jubilee celebrations—School Jubilee Family 
Picnic 

The children are looking fab today and we 
are looking forward to our picnic! Class 1 are 
busy making crowns, and Class 2 have been 

sequencing photographs of the Queen’s life in their       
history. Yesterday Class 2 leant a jubilee dance too! 

See you at 12 noon! Please 
remember the children 

finish normal time today!  

Tri-Ercall—Thursday 23rd June 

The children brought home a sponsored sheet for our             
Tr-Ercall event next month. The plan would be for the children to bike / 

scoot and swim at home at some point in the next month (if you are 
able) and then join us at school for a sponsored run on Thursday 23rd 
June. We will have the fish and chip van here and other refreshments 
on sale too—so it should be a lovely family event. Please join us and 

help us raise money for the next phase of outside improvements. 

Sporting Successes! 

Our amazing swimmers did a fantastic job at the 
gala on Monday night this week. They all swam 

like fishes and came 2nd overall in the small 
schools league! A brilliant job! Many thanks to 
Mrs Jordan and the parents who attended to 

help! 

Our Reading Champions this term are:       
Olly F—C1, Flora L—C2, Emily W—C3,           
Fay C—C4, Cecilia S—C5. Reading Super Stars! 


